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COUNCIL FAREWELLS DEPARTING CEO 
McKinlay Shire Council has accepted the resignation of CEO Peter Fitchat, effective from close of 

business today (22 June, 2018). 

McKinlay Shire Mayor Belinda Murphy paid tribute to Mr Fitchat’s work at the Council, saying the 

community had benefitted greatly from his time at the helm. 

“The Council wishes to record its appreciation of Peter’s time as CEO and acknowledge the 

infrastructure investment he attracted to the Council and community as well as the significant 

improvements he has made to governance and operational practices,” Mayor Murphy said. 

“The community has seen a range of projects completed or making considerable progress due to 

Peter’s stewardship.” 

“These include new road works, Works for Queensland projects, Drought Infrastructure Projects 

and a significant Natural Disaster Relief and Recovery Arrangements (NDRRA) submission for the 

2018 flood event.” 

“We are enormously grateful for the contribution he has made.” 

Mr Fitchat said he has enjoyed the challenge of guiding the Shire and was confident the community would 

reap the benefits from the changes he has introduced. 

“On behalf of all the Council, I wish Peter and his family all the best in their future endeavours.” 
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